
May there be peace 
in celestial regions. 
May there be peace 
on earth. Om Shanti, 

Shanti, Shanti.

— Hindu

May there be peace 
in celestial regions. 
May there be peace 
on earth. Om Shanti, 

Shanti, Shanti.

— Hindu

Lead me from hate 
to love, from war to 
peace. Let peace fill 
our heart, our world, 

our universe.

— Hindu

Lead me from hate 
to love, from war to 
peace. Let peace fill 
our heart, our world, 

our universe.

— Hindu

All creatures weak or 
strong; all creatures 
great and small – 

may all be blessed 
with peace!

— Buddhist

All creatures weak or 
strong; all creatures 
great and small – 

may all be blessed 
with peace!

— Buddhist

All creatures weak or 
strong; all creatures 
great and small – 

may all be blessed 
with peace!

— Buddhist

The Lord bless you 
and keep you; the 

Lord make his face 
shine upon you and 
be gracious to you.

— Jewish

The Lord bless you 
and keep you; the 

Lord make his face 
shine upon you and 
be gracious to you.

— Jewish

The Lord bless you 
and keep you; the 

Lord make his face 
shine upon you and 
be gracious to you.

— Jewish

And we shall beat 
our swords into 

ploughshares, and 
our spears into 
pruning hooks.

— Jewish

Let us pray that all 
living beings realize 

that they are all 
nourished from the 
same source of life.

— Buddhist

Lord, make me 
an instrument of 

your peace. Where 
there is hatred, 
let me sow love.

— Christian

Lord, make me 
an instrument of 

your peace. Where 
there is hatred, 
let me sow love.

— Christian

Lord, make me 
an instrument of 

your peace. Where 
there is hatred, 
let me sow love.

— Christian

Blessed are the 
peacemakers, for 

they shall be
 known as the 

Children of God.

— Christian

O God, Thou art 
peace. From thee is 
peace and unto thee 
is peace. Let us live, 
our Lord, in peace.

— Islam

O God, Thou art 
peace. From thee is 
peace and unto thee 
is peace. Let us live, 
our Lord, in peace.

— Islam

Give us wisdom that 
we may know each 

other and not despise 
all things. We shall 
abide by thy Peace.

— Islam

Give us wisdom that 
we may know each 

other and not despise 
all things. We shall 
abide by thy Peace.

— Islam

O Thou kind Lord! 
Unite all. Let the 
religions agree 
and make the 
nations one. 

— Bahá’í

O Thou kind Lord! 
Unite all. Let the 
religions agree 
and make the 
nations one. 

— Bahá’í

O God! 
Establish the 

Most Great Peace. 
Cement the hearts 
together, O God!

— Bahá’í

O God! 
Establish the 

Most Great Peace. 
Cement the hearts 
together, O God!

— Bahá’í

O God, Let us be 
united; let us speak 

in harmony. Common 
be our prayer, unified 

be our hearts.

— Hindu

Let us pray that all 
living beings realize 

that they are all 
nourished from the 
same source of life.

— Buddhist

And we shall beat 
our swords into 

ploughshares, and 
our spears into 
pruning hooks.

— Jewish

Blessed are the 
peacemakers, for 

they shall be
 known as the 

Children of God.

— Christian

If the enemy incline 
towards peace, do 
thou also incline 
towards peace, 
and trust God.

— Islam

O Lord God! 
Make us as 

waves of the sea, 
as flowers 

of the garden.

— Bahá’í


